
SPOTLIGHT
Happy Easter! It’s time for April showers, so make sure to bring a change of shoes

for your kiddo if they come in with rainboots., We will take the kiddos outside each
day weather permitting. Socks and sneakers work best and should be put on

before entering the classroom. Also, we do not apply sunscreen, so make sure you
put it on your child before school.

 Hope you all have a wonderful and restful Easter Break! 

LESSONS 
This month we will
review our rainbow
colors. 
We are reading The
Very Hungry
Caterpillar and
discussing fruits,
colors, and
counting. 
We continue to help
the kiddos learn to
take turns. They are
getting better at it
every day. 

SONG OF THE MONTH:
Peter Cotton Tail

BOOK OF THE MONTH: 
The Very Hungry

Caterpillar
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IMPORTANT DATES

Wednesday, April 16:
Easter Egg Hunt
 10:00 am to 11:00 am
 (NO am or pm care) 
Details will be sent
home soon!

Thursday, April 17 –
Monday April 21:   
Easter Break 
(NO SCHOOL)

 Tuesday, April 22:
School resumes

Miss Cecily and Miss Julie

Julie: (484) 554-6759
egroner06@rcn.com
Cecily: (347) 451-5508

cecily.traynor@gmail.com


